
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 7/16/2012 8:21:30 AM 
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Independent Consultant Review 

Having them just help CPSD just makes it look like you guys are willing to change. 

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2012 8:18 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE: Independent Consultant Review 

Hi, 

Well, Liza and I had predicted that no one would bid after reading the RFP, but no one 
listened. I have since been out of the loop, but Paul told me on Friday that I'm getting back 
into it this week. I was thinking about this over the weekend, and I think I'd like to just hire a 
few consultants to help CPSD rather than the plan before. So, we have to wait to see if DGS 
allows us to do that. Anyway, I'm supposed to be back in the loop this week, so I'll know 
more later. 

marz 

From: Cherry, Brian K fmailtoiBKC7@pq8.com1 
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2012 8:02 AM 
To: Zafar, Marzia 
Subject: FW: Independent Consultant Review 

No one bid ? So what are you guys going to do ??. 
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From: Kitzes, Audrey fmailto:audrev.kitzes@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2012 12:50 PM 
To: Sharp, Shelly 
Cc: Halligan, Julie; Beck, Valerie 
Subject: RE: Independent Consultant Review 

Hi Shelly, 

We actually didn't receive any bids on any of the RFPs so we're in the process of trying to get 
contracts set up through the State's non-competitive bid process - we're awaiting approval 
from DOS at the moment, but we're pushing hard to get the details settled as soon as possible, 
and will of course let you know when we do. 

Best, 

-Audrey 

Audrey Kitzes 

Manager. Administration 

Consumer Protection & Safety Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 703-2046 
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